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It’s real. 

 

 

To:  Mayor Dodgen and Council Members 
  City Manager Steve Parker 
 
From:  Dale Skinner, Fire Chief 

 
Date:  June 7, 2021 

 

Re:  Guadalupe County Hazard Mitigation Action Plan 

In February of 2020, the City of Seguin, along with Guadalupe County and the City of 

Cibolo, contracted with H2O Partners to revise the County’s Hazard Mitigation Action 

Plan. FEMA requires that communities update hazard mitigation action plans every five 

years in order to be eligible for the full range of pre-disaster and post-disaster federal 

funding for mitigation purposes. The Hazard Mitigation Plan is the assessment of the 

City’s and County’s potential risks and hazards outlines a mitigation vision, goals and 

objectives; assesses risk from a range of hazards; and identifies risk reduction strategies 

and actions for hazards that threaten the community. 

Attached is the draft Hazard Mitigation Action Plan and resolution for your consideration.  

 

 

 

Dale Skinner 

Fire Chief 

 


